
CITY OF MILTON-FREEWATER 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE OF ELECTION 

AND 
RECEIPT OF BALLOT TITLE 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a ballot title for a measure referred by the City Council of 

the City of Milton-Freewater was adopted on August 8, 2022, for an election to be held on 

Tuesday, November 8, 2022.  The election shall be conducted by mail pursuant to ORS 254.465 

and ORS 254.470. 

 

Caption: PROHIBITS PSILOCYBIN-RELATED BUSINESSES WITHIN THE CITY OF  

  MILTON-FREEWATER  

 

Question: Shall the City of Milton-Freewater prohibit psilocybin-related businesses within  

  the City?     

 

A complete copy of the ballot title, which includes caption, question, and summary as well as the 

text of the measure may be obtained at City Hall, 722 S. Main, Milton-Freewater, OR 97862 or 

by contacting the Elections Official at leanne.steadman@milton-freewater-or.gov  or by calling 

541-938-8233. 

 

An elector of the city who is dissatisfied with the Caption may file a petition for review in the 

Umatilla County Circuit Court no later than 4:00 p.m. on August 25, 2022. 

 

Published in the Valley Herald: August 12, 2022   

 

mailto:leanne.steadman@milton-freewater-or.gov

